
“Take A Look” 

Keene’s Informal 

Open House 
 

You are invited to our informal Open 

House on Thursday, September 1, 

2022 from 3:00 P.M. to 5:00 P.M. 

You will have an opportunity to meet 

your child's teacher, see where your 

child's classroom is located, meet the 

Specials teachers, support staff, and 

tour Keene. 

 

You can also purchase your dinner 

from Mojo Loco Food Truck from  

3-7PM  


